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The purpose of this report is to create a new bus stop in Durham Street
adjacent to the Salvation Army Church.  A consequence of the recent
changes to the bus stop in Cathedral Square has been the re-routing of a
number of bus services into and out of the Square.

This new bus stop which is to be located just to the south of Chester Street
has the support of the Canterbury Regional Council and the Parking
Operations Manager.  The proposed stop will replace two existing P60
metered parking spaces.

Recommendation: 1. That a bus stop be created on the western side of
Durham Street commencing at a point 6 metres
measured in a northerly direction from a point
opposite the northern kerbline of Chester Street and
extending in a northerly direction for a distance of
12 metres.

2. That the existing P60 metered parking spaces be
deleted.


